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This application requests authorization to relocate the transmitter site for KJFA-FM 
(facility number 16750) approximately one-tenth kilometer west of the presently 
authorized KJFA-FM transmitter site. 
 
Neither the licensed facility nor the proposed facility deliver a predicted 70 dbu contour 
over Albuquerque, the city of license.  However, a Longley-Rice study shows that nearly 
all of the incorporated city of Albuquerque receives 70 dbu service or greater, due to the 
unique terrain of the area outside the 16 km. HAAT calculation distance. 
 
Below is a map which demonstrates that the proposed 60 and 70 dbu contours are 
greater than the presently licensed contours.  Therefore, this application specifies a 
facility which will deliver an improved signal to the city of license. 

 


